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Representative Kern Statement on the Confirmation 

of Betsy DeVos for Secretary of Education 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Representative Anthony Kern (R-20) today released the 

following statement on the confirmation of Betsy DeVos for Secretary of Education: 

 

“I applaud the U.S. Senate, along with Vice President Mike Pence, for confirming Betsy 

DeVos as Secretary of Education,” said Representative Kern.  “Her strong record in support 

of school choice is a victory for students, parents, and local control of education decisions.” 
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